MINNESOTA OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE HEARINGS

600 North Robert Street
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101

Mailing Address: Voice: (651) 361-7900
P.O. Box 64620 TTY: (651)361-7878
St. Paul, Minnesota 55164-0620 Fax: (651)361-7936
November 5, 2013

Judy Scherr, City Clerk VIA E-MAIL

City of Rochester (ischerr@rochestermn.gov)

201 4" St SE, Room 135
Rochester, MN 55904-3742

Re: OA-1170-3 Rochester/Haverhill Township
(City Resolution No. 531-13; 22" Ave NE — Weih Subdivision Property; 14.97 acres)

Dear Judy Scherr:
The Office of Administrative Hearings acknowledges receipt of the city resolution for orderly
annexation between the City of Rochester and Haverhill Township. Please refer to the above-

referenced docket number in any future correspondence relating to this proceeding.

This matter has been scheduled for review. If you have any questions, please contact Katie Lin,
State Program Administrator, at katie.lin@state.mn.us or (651) 361-7911.

Sincerely,

/777 S
Starlene J. Holman
State Program Administrator, Senior
Municipal Boundary Adjustment Unit
star.holman(@state.mn.us
651-361-7909

STH:Kil

c: Joe Mahoney, Haverhill Township Clerk



